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Statement on Release of Ai Weiwei 

 
 

The AAMC stands in support of Ai Weiwei and respectfully urges that the 
Chinese government release him from detention. No artist, indeed no citizen of 
any country, should ever be detained and held incommunicado, with no 
possibility to defend himself. The AAMC vigorously supports freedom of 
expression, both artistic and otherwise. 


